
Neighborhood Meeting Certification 
 
I, Steve Long of Opechee Construction Corporation, consultant for J B Brown & Sons, 
hereby certify that a neighborhood meeting was held on November 8, 2012, at 30 
Danforth Street, Suite 206, Portland, ME at 5:30 pm. 
 
I also certify that on October 26, 2012, invitations were mailed to all addresses on the 
mailing list provided by the Planning Division, including property owners within 500 feet 
of the proposed development and the residents on the “interested parties” list. 
 
 
Signed, 
 

 
_____________________        November 14, 2012 
Steve Long 
 
 
Attached to this certification are: 
 
1.  Scanned copy of actual invitation sent. 
2.  Meeting sign-in sheet. 
3.  Meeting minutes. 



 
 

 

October 26, 2012 

 

RE: Neighborhood Meeting Invitation – Discussion of the Commercial & Maple Street Mixed Use 

Development 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

Please join us for a neighborhood meeting to discuss the Commercial & Maple Street Mixed Use Development. 

This proposal includes a 131 room hotel, 7,000 square feet of restaurant, and 14 residential units.  The 

proposed development is located at the corner of Commercial and Maple Street, on the site of an 

existing gravel surface parking lot. 
 

Meeting Location:  Suite 206, 30 Danforth Street, Portland ME 04101    

Meeting Date:   Thursday, November 8, 2012 

Meeting Time:  5:30 PM 

 

The City code requires that property owners within 500 feet of the proposed development and residents on an 

“interested parties list” be invited to participate in a neighborhood meeting. A sign-in sheet will be circulated and 

minutes of the meeting will be taken. Both the sign-in sheet and minutes will be submitted to the Planning Board. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Steve Long at 603-527-9090. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Long, PE 

Project Manager 
 

 

Note:  Under Section 14-32(C) and 14-525 of the City Code of Ordinances, an applicant for a major development, 

subdivision of over five lots/units, or zone change is required to hold a neighborhood meeting within three weeks 

of submitting a preliminary application or two weeks of submitting a final site plan application if a preliminary 

application was not submitted. The neighborhood meeting must be held at least seven days prior to the Planning 

Board public hearing on the proposal. Should you wish to offer additional comments on this proposed 

development, you may contact the Planning Division at 207-874-8721 or send written comments to the 

Department of Planning and Development, Planning Division 4
th
 Floor, 389 Congress Street Portland, ME 04101 

or by email to: bab@portlandmaine.gov. 

 

 








